
 

January 2020 
Work hours are 7am – 5pm weekdays and work is expected on Saturdays.  
 
Please note all dates are subject to change. 
 
 
Final Monthly Update 
Both new housing buildings are now occupied and finishing work is coming to a close so this will 
be the final monthly construction update. Notices of any special work will be sent as needed. 
 
 
 
Construction Activity 

 Final work on the buildings’ exterior skin and landscaping, including final cleaning, is 
expected to continue through February. 

 Final paving and landscaping in the paseos adjacent to 18th Street (the pass-throughs 
between Minnesota and Indiana Streets) are scheduled to be complete by the end of 
January. 

 
 
Upcoming 

 Installation of street lights in the sidewalk at 600 MN is scheduled to take place in 
February 2020. 

 Installation of a new traffic signal at the intersection of Minnesota/18th, a joint project 
between UCSF and SFMTA, will continue with SFMTA work to install the signal lights and 
then start up and test the signal. Any schedule information from SFMTA will be shared.  

 
 
Lane Closure, Parking Impacts 

 Lane closures on Indiana Streets are expected.  

 As needed, No Parking signs will be posted at least 72 hours in advance. 

 Access to driveways and garages will be maintained at all times.  
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Project contacts: MNHousing@ucsf.edu or 415.502.4011 
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